
10/07/2020 

MRS Lucy Kelly 
36 Kalang RD 
Elanora Heights NSW 2101 
kelly.lucy@icloud.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I strongly oppose the installation of a new telecommunications facility at John Fisher Park, 
Abbott Rd, Curl Curl.

There has not been enough scientific research in regards to the effects on health (immunity), 
environment and wildlife of the impact of new 5G technology.

There are also concerns with regard to the aesthetics of the equipment and the possible 
negative impact on property prices.

I am aware of several countries around the world having put a total stop to the installation of 5g 
equipment for the very reasons stated above.

Unless reliable & accurate scientific reports can be provided in relation to the short term and 
long term impacts of 5G on the health of humans, animals, plants and the environment on a 
whole, this installation must not go ahead.

Regards

Lucy Kelly 
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Subject: Online Submission


